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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BEFORE THE

COLORADO DIVISION OF INSURANCE

September 21, 2011
9:00 Am Conference Room 110D

The Colorado Division of Insurance will hold a hearing to consider the +
3.70% increase to workers compensation loss costs proposed by the

National Council on Compensation Insurance.

The revised loss costs will be effective on January 1, 2012.
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